
Submitter: Christian Baxley 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Housing and Homelessness 

Measure: HB3501 

I am strongly opposed to HB3501. Oregon cities are already a magnet for drug 

addicts and "Lifestyle Homeless" from around the country.  

This bill, if implemented, will only exacerbate the problem. 

 

Respectfully, 

Chris Baxley, Eugene OR 


